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EDITOR: SHERI JOHNSON 

 

President’s Message 
September 2024 

  

  I would like to thank Mike Plessner for giving a great presentation at 

our August meeting on the many cars he has worked on.  We really 

enjoyed seeing all the videos you and Charlie have put together and 

hearing all the hard work you both have done.  Thank you again.  

 In August we traveled to Silver Lake for our annual fishing trip. The 

first 2 days we just relaxed to get to use to the elevation and on the 

2nd night unfortunately Joe Principe had to be airlifted to Reno Hos-

pital due to some issues with his breathing and kidneys.  The good 

news is that he is doing much better and arrived home on Thursday.  

We continued our fishing trip and caught 11 fish on Gull Lake.  One 

day we went to Mono Village located at Upper Twin Lake (near 

Bridgeport) and enjoyed a very good lunch overlooking the lake.  

We then headed to Mono Cone for some ice cream. The last night 

we celebrated Sheri’s birthday by enjoying pizza, some delicious 

carrot cake and played some games.  This trip was our 9th annual 

trip to Silver Lake. Everyone enjoyed themselves and spending time 

together. Blessed, everyone made it home safe.  

 I hope everyone is enjoying the cooler weather and September will 

be a great month. I am looking forward to seeing you all at the tour 

on Sept 7th to the Heritage Museum.  Please see details in the pa-

per.  

Have a Blessed Month. Stay well and Safe.  

Happy Model “A” nnn   
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  SEPTEMBER 2024 

  

Tracy welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

Tracy led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Minutes:   The minutes were approved as printed. 

Treasury Report:  The treasury report was approved as read. 

Badge fines:  $1.00 

Sunshine report:   Sheri reported that Mary Carpenter has Covid & Bob Moore reported that Bob Travis 
is in the hospital. 

The Horn:   Tracy thanked Sheri for publishing the Horn. 

Upcoming Tours: 9/7 Heritage Museum Tour: Jim Frick reported that 36 people have signed up 

                  9/14   Club Meeting. Need a speaker 

                 10/12  Club meeting 

                 10/26  Tour to the Skalicky house for lunch and to see their Halloween decorations.  

New Business:   Happy Birthday to Sheri, Mike and Carroll 

Congratulations to Tom ad Sheri and Ray Tewes for 25 years membership in MARC 

Speaker: Mike Plessner gave a You-Tube presentation of videos made by Charlie on the restoration of 
Marlin and Elaine’s 1929 Tudor & Thomas & Michelle’s 1930 Sedan. The program was very informative 
and interesting. They do beautiful work. Videos may be seen on “onewhocollects”.Thank you, Mike and 
Charlie 

Thank you to Sheri for the brownies.  

Thank you to Jim Lank for taking care of the money raffle tickets. 

Thank you to Tom and Sheri for doing the 50/25/25 raffle. 

50/25/25 winners $24.00 each Jim Skalicky and Tracy Butkus. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:00 p.m.   

Respectfully submitted,  

Elaine Perry  Secretary 

General Meeting Minutes 

August 10, 2024 
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         September 2024 

            Birthdays 

 

             NONE 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

           Monday, September 2  -  Labor Day 

           Saturday, September 7  -  Heritage Square Tour  (see page 4) 

           Wednesday, September 11  -  Patriot’s Day 

           Saturday, September 14  -  General Meeting  -  11:30 a.m. 

                                                                                                                Bethlehem Lutheran Church 
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  SEPTEMBER 2024 

September 2024 

Anniversaries   

                     6     Tom & Sheri Johnson 

       10     Joe & Karen Blaylock 

       13     Mike & Beverly Kniest 

       27     Mayne & Dongsoon Lew 

It’s Your Turn  -  Refreshments 

Saturday, September 14, 2024 General Meeting 

Judi Moore and Carolyn McBride 
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   SEPTEMBER 2024 

Saturday, September 7, 2024 

Heritage Square Museum Tour 

We’re planning a nice leisurely route along Huntington Drive (a little over 11 miles), 

so you don’t have to worry about whether your Model A can make the 

trip.  Starting off from Clearman’s/North Woods Inn at 7247 Rosemead Blvd. in San 

Gabriel we can start gathering at 9:30 a.m. and will depart at 10:00 a.m. The 11:00 

a.m. tour of the museum homes/buildings will be less than an hour and, for the 

most part, is walker accessible.  The plan is to then have lunch on the way back. 

Call/text Jim Frick at 626-733-0369.  If for some reason you cannot attend due to a 

last minute change of plans, the ticket price is refundable.  

CONGRATULATIONS 

Ray Tewes and Tom & Sheri Johnson 

for 

25 years of belonging to the MARC National Club 
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  SEPTEMBER 2024 
Pre-Meeting Brunch 

August 10, 2024 
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   SEPTEMBER 2024 
Pre-Meeting Brunch 

August 10, 2024 
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   SEPTEMBER 2024 
Pre-Meeting Brunch 

August 10, 2024 

The brunch at Cabrera’s was plentiful and delicious. We had a great turn out  

-  20 members. Those attending were: Tracy & Larry, Jim & Jamie, Mike Kniest, 

Joe Blaylock, Jim & Whitney, Mike & Andrea, Joe Farino, Tom & Sheri, Joe 

Principe, Nancy Stancil, Marlin & Elaine, Chuck Davies, and Albert & Sheila. 
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YOUR AD 

COULD BE 

HERE! 

909.816.5055 

AL BACKES, OWNER 

FAX/MSG 909.622.3207 

Specializing in Antique Auto Glass 

AL BACKES 
POMONA 

GLASS CO. 

 

YOUR AD 

COULD BE 

HERE! 
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Your 

Ad 

Could Be Here! 



SAN GABRIEL VALLEY MODEL   
A RESTORER’S CLUB 

 

P.O.BOX 660473, ARCADIA, CA 

91066-0473 

 

President: Tracy Butkus 

tracy@papacantella.com 

Phone (323) 646-7153 

 

Meeting: Second Saturday of each 
Month,  11:30 a.m. 

Bethlehem Lutheran Church 

5319 Halifax Rd. Temple City 91780 

 

DEDICATED TO THE 

PRESERVATION OF THE  

MODEL “A” FORD 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 
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SEPTEMER  

MEETING 

Saturday, September 14, 2024 

at 

Bethlehem Lutheran Church 

5319 Halifax Road 

Temple City 

11:30 a.m. 

 

Bring your lunch and a drink. 


